

April 16, 1987

Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl.

This is to confirm your reception of KNET's signal on the morning of April 12, 1987. I would also like to add my personal 'Thanks' to you and your fellow hobbyists who provide invaluable data to myself and other broadcast engineers which helps us better understand Skywave reception and AM antenna patterns. If I can ever be of any assistance to you, please feel free to call or write to me again. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Bill Hughes PG-10-3689